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January 7, 1971

Us S Atomic Energy Commission
\ . - - > d - al. vl s -
' Region 3, Division of Compliance
799 Roosevelt Road
- . 4 T4 4 2 m
L EN ;A»}'A]' A4 Al1lN0LS "vl.)’
. : e o i
Re: Cotter Corporation
I
SUB-1022 '\‘9\/(‘\35)
Attention: Mr \oyce H, Grier
Dear Mr. Grier:
) This letter is in reply tu your correspondence of December 4, 1970
ln which you stated that certain aspects of the d: 'ying and
processing operations at Latty Avenue may be in noncompliance with
AEC regulations. Accordingly, we are at the present time initiating
, ° ®
o v - 3 . P NP B T " .~ e W s s ) » ’ N . »
A monitoring program which shall comply in all aspects to AEC
1 1 oD y A Y
regulationg 10 CFR 20,201 (b).
At the present time ar: jements have been made to visit the site
n [ ember <28, 1970. It should be noted that monitoring programs
, I tnls type are dependent on successful operations of the drying
process and equipment and that equipment failure or inclement weaths r
may elay I.UQ LNiClactiorn f this Prograrl until a later date. v LS |
the full intention of this firm to obtain and analyze all the i
necessary samples and have them submitted to you in report form on I
.« ) £ o oy - 191% & =y = " s -
; °r before January 15, 1971, 1If there are any further guestions, ,
: | = ‘oo ) ~ 1immaad i 1
pi€ase feel fr("e to contact me 4_\.L.‘Qu43t94_}’-
Very truly yours, k
COTTER CORPORATION
-

i —— AR
David P. Marc

Executive Vice President
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